
From: Ulbee, Gretchen (DHS)
To: Sheer, Jennifer L. (CMS/CMCS)
Date: * No Date *
Subject: Minnesota PMAP+ waiver
Attachment(s): 0

Hello Jennifer – 

At long last, Minnesota state government is up and running again!  We’d like to touch base 
with you early next week on the PMAP STCs as we prepare Minnesota’s acceptance letter.  
Are you available for half an hour or so between 1 and 3 Central Time (2 and 4 your time) 
on Tuesday 7/26?

Thanks,
Gretchen

Gretchen Ulbee 
Federal Relations 
Minnesota Department of Human Services◦ 540 Cedar Street ◦ St. Paul, MN 55155 
mailing address: P.O. Box 64983 ◦ St. Paul, MN 55164-0983 
email:  
phone:   fax:                 
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standards. This e-mail should be forwarded only on a strictly need-to-know basis. If you 
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